
What follows below is an email sent to SNAPS-PROGRAM-
INFORMATION@HUD.GOV by HUD on February 9, 2022. This is the email 
content in its entirety. 

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

Congress has found that the right of citizens to vote is fundamental and that it is the duty of the 
Federal, State, and local governments to promote the exercise of that right.[i][i] Accordingly, 
HUD is sharing information to support the public, specifically people experiencing 
homelessness, in understanding how to access this fundamental right.  

People can vote without a permanent address, and homeless services providers can 
help through nonpartisan registration and get-out-the-vote efforts. It is important to be aware 
of local registration deadlines, some of which occur in February, to ensure the ability to vote. 
Many rules about voting are set by states, so check with counsel to ensure that all activities are 
compliant with local and state law. 

To help more Americans exercise their right to vote, our partners at the U.S. Interagency 
Council on Homelessness (USICH) created the following step-by-step voting guides for homeless 
providers and for people experiencing homelessness. Both are available in five languages: 

 Election checklist for homeless service providers 

 Voting checklist for people experiencing homelessness 

  

 

[ii][i] NATIONAL VOTER REGISTRATION ACT OF 1993. 

 
 

 
########################################################################  

We hope that you will want to continue receiving information from HUD.  
We safeguard our lists and do not rent, sell, or permit the use of our lists by others, at any time, for any 



reason.  
 
HUD COVID-19 Resources and Fact Sheets 

  

If you wish to be added or removed from this mail list, please go here and follow the instructions to 
either subscribe or unsubscribe.  
 

 
 
 


